
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Wonderful Workers 
C1 have been learning about different countries this term. These are 
our awesome pictures of gondolas along the canals in Italy. Everyone 
did such a great job outlining the buildings and using pasta pieces to 
fill in the gondola! 
Thank you for showing us your wonderful work, Hassain and Kade. 
 
 
 
 
School P&C 
Creaney Primary School and Creaney ESC are joining forces once again and are keen to have a combined 
P&C for the whole school. We are looking forward to building on this relationship as well as we have seen a 
much greater uptake on our ESC students being more involved in school wide activities and events. If you 
are interested in knowing more, please email storm.breen@education.wa.edu.au. They are always looking 
for new parents to join the P&C so I would love to encourage you to do so if you are interested. We will be 
sending out P&C updates via email and seesaw when they come through to us so keep and eye out for these 
as well.  
 
 
School Board Open Meeting 
We would like to extend a warm invitation to any parents who might want to 
consider joining the School Board next year. We may have a couple of 
‘seats’ available for nomination, and so we would like to encourage you to 
come along for the opening evening next term to see what it is all about, 
ask questions of current Board members and then you can choose to stay 
for the meeting to get a taste of how it all runs, or leave early once you have 
had your questions answered. Please note the date; Tuesday 12 
November, starting at 6:30 pm in the staffroom. Looking forward to seeing 
some new faces. Please email storm.breen@education.wa.edu.au if you 
have any questions.  
 

 

Important Dates 

6 September -  Sensorium 
12 September -  R U OK? Day 
13 September -  Sensorium 
13 September -  Parent Catch-Up Cuppa (in the staff room straight after school drop) 
19 September -  Junior ESNN Sports Carnival  (K-Year 2) 
20 September -  Sensorium 
20 September -  Last Day of Term 
 
Term 4 
8 October -   Tuesday – First Day of Term 4 
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 We are a DGR School 
All donations are tax deductible 
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Book Week  

We celebrated Book Week during week 6 of this term, starting on Monday 19 August with our parade being 
a joint event with the Primary School. It was wonderful to see so many staff and students dressing up and 
getting into the spirit of the day! We had a tremendous amount of fun. Let’s see if you can recognise some 
of our staff members in their dress-up finery? 
 

 



We absolutely love to see the friendships and interaction between students here at Creaney ESC. Anastasia 

and Ojus have struck up a lovely friendship and enjoy playtime together. It is wonderful to see how happy 

they are having lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Word Sign 

Our Key Word Signs for this fortnight are: 

Like, Love, What, Who. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EA Appreciation Day 

Last week we celebrated our wonderful team of 

Education Assistants, with a morning tea and 

thank you gift. We all know how hard they work 

and how devoted to caring for our students they 

are. We are very lucky to have such an amazing 

team of dedicated and caring people. Thank 

you! 

 



Student Transport Assistance Program – Apply Now for 2025 

Please note School Bus Services endeavours to process Transport 
Assistance Applications within 10 business days from the date the 
application is received by School Bus Services. 

School Bus Services receives a high number of applications for 
Transport Assistance prior to the end of the year which results in 
longer than expected processing times. We ask for your patience 
and understanding during these busy times. 

If your application is submitted after 15th December for the following 
school year, your application may not be processed until the first 
few weeks of Term the following year.  

Apply here: https://www.schoolbuses.wa.gov.au 

Please note: 
• If your child is changing schools or residential address, a new 
application is to be submitted. 
• Each child requires their own application for school bus services. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Catch-up Cuppa 

We would love to invite everyone along for a Catch-Up Cuppa which will be 
straight after school drop on Friday 13 September. It will be a great opportunity 
for you to meet and mingle with other parents for a casual chat.  All are welcome. 
 

 

   𝗣&𝗖 𝗪𝗘𝗘𝗞𝗟𝗬 𝗨𝗣𝗗𝗔𝗧𝗘     

• Canteen 

            NEWSFLASH - gluten free toasties now available!              

Opening times are:  
Monday - lunch 
Tuesday - recess and lunch  
Wednesday - closed  
Thursday - recess and lunch  
Friday - recess and lunch  
 
How do I order? Lunch orders can be placed in the class baskets or online via Quickcliq 
https://www.quickcliq.com.au/ 

 

• Contact Us: 
Any queries please feel free to drop us a line at pccreaney@gmail.com 

 

 

Suspicious Activity  
If you notice any suspicious activity on school grounds after school is closed, please contact Security on 9264 

4771 or the Police on 131 444. 
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